Describing the values, behaviours, knowledge & skills of physiotherapists working with people in pain – A consultation October 2013

The Physiotherapy Pain Association (PPA) have been working in partnership with the Chartered Society of Physiotherapy (CSP) to develop a framework to describe the levels of skill an expertise amongst physiotherapists working with those experiencing pain. The first draft of this document is currently out for consultation with members of both organisations and we hope to use the feedback from this consultation to shape the next phase of revisions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have started the consultation process early as we wish to use the member views to steer and shape the document before the project direction becomes too fixed. We are really grateful for your time in responding to this consultation process.

The Working Group

Having read the consultation document please provide your feedback below:

	What do believe to be the strengths of the document?





	

	What is badly worded?





	

	What is missing?





	

	Any other comments?





	





Please return to:
sarah.wilson@rnhrd.nhs.uk

or

Sarah Wilson, Clinical Specialist Physiotherapist and PPA Education Officer, Bath Centre for Pain Services, RNHRD, Upper Borough Walls, Bath. BA1 6PQ


	PPA/CSP Consultation document 04/10/2013	
